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Phase two of the Movement and Place 
project is underway.  Quarter one 2021 
has been an exciting period for the 
project with the draft Framework being 
put through its paces with desktop 
testing.  

Participants from the Transport Portfolio and 
Department of Planning Lands and Heritage, 
joined representatives from the WA Local 
Government Association (WALGA), the City 
of Canning, the City of South Perth and 
the Town of Victoria Park to test the draft 
Framework on hypothetical scenarios in the 
respective Local Government areas.

The test scenarios highlighted a need to:

•	 refine the criteria for classifying a road or 
street using the matrix (Figure 1);

•	 provide a list of data and information to 
inform decision makers using the draft 
Framework; and 

•	 provide clearer guidance on who uses 
a road or street, and how their needs 
may change in the future depending on a 
predominantly movement or place role.
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